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From the Editor

Dear readers and authors,

It is my great honor to introduce to you the 2nd issue of the 42. volume of the Journal of Information and 
Organizational Sciences (JIOS), first where I have the privilege of serving as the editor. I am extremely 
grateful to the Faculty Council and Faculty Board for placing their trust and confidence in my abilities and 
giving me this opportunity. I am taking this role with serious responsibility considering it as one of the 
highlights of my professional career and I am committed to continue successful path established over 
the years. I wish to extend my thanks to the former editor, professor Alen Lovrenčić for his hard work and 
commitment in establishing high quality journal as well as for helping me with my first issue. The journal 
has made great progress in every aspect and I hope to continue his successful track. 

I’m proud to present six papers in this issue: three original scientific papers, two preliminary 
communications and one survey paper. Research topics are spanning from decision making and project 
scheduling to image retrieval and ERP implementation. I believe that you will enjoy reading articles in this 
issue and that there is something interesting for everyone. I would also like to invite you all connected 
with the field of information and organizational sciences to recognize JIOS as a place for presenting your 
research results.

Dijana Oreški

Editor
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